Date: 08/10/2024

Notice
Durga Puja
Class Play Group — Class X

Dear Parents,

Assalamu Alaikum. Hope you are in good health.

The school will remain closed from Wednesday, 9" October 2024 till Sunday, 13" October 2024
for Durga Puja. Classes will resume on Monday, 14™ October 2024.

Your kind cooperation in this regard will be highly appreciated.

Thank you
P
Nuzitat Naijn Siddique

Head of School
SMBIS



